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April Newsletter 

 Tuesday-Thursday Class 
 

 In March we explored ‘Weather’ and got to experience all kinds 

of weather when it snowed! We then did activities with transportation. 

We had some fun with St. Patrick’s Day and Spring! 

 

 In April we will explore Pond Life. We will learn about the 

Rainforest and talk about recycling. We with then get ready for our 

Teddy Bear Parade! Insects will be our theme the last week of April. 

 

The Teddy Bear Parade is Thursday, April 25. at 9:15am (this is 

a quick little parade around the Church that is optional for parents to 

attend. Parents line the path around the playground as we pull our 

stuffies in our ‘wagons.’ We will all meet in Haven Hall for a song. It 

lasts about 5-10 min).  Please bring a small stuffed animal to school on 

Thursday, April 25 for your child to pull in their ‘wagon’ that we will 

make at school. 

 

Zion and his family moved to Texas in March. We will miss him in 

our class and wish his family the best.  

  

 

God’s Blessings, 

Teachers Heidi Livingston and Danielle Bodmer 

 

          


